
Dear Parent/Carer,

On Monday 9th January 2023 Made Training are coming into school to deliver revision
workshops with all of Year 11. They will take students through a variety of techniques to give
students the best opportunity for success in their PPEs and real exams.

In addition to this, they are putting on a session for parents/carers on the same day at
5.45pm - 6.45pm. The purpose of this is to take you through how you can support your
child with their revision at home.

I am sure you would agree this is a great opportunity. Please can you indicate whether you will
be attending in the evening by emailing Mrs Lockham, a.lockham@asa.hslt.academy. Or,
alternatively ring the school.

With kind regards

Mrs K Stephenson
Associate Assistant Vice Principal

_________________________________________________________________________

I will be attending the revision information evening on Monday 9th January at 5.45pm

I will not be attending the revision information evening on Monday 9th January at
5.45pm


